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Dear Name,

Congratulations!  [Company name] has reached the third stage of the textbook adoption process for the St. Louis Public Schools.  Your company will be recommended to the St. Louis Board of Education as the one of the providers of instructional materials: textbooks, resources, software and related professional development for the St. Louis Public Schools (SLPS).  The Board of Education will make their selection based on the instructional merit of the material, the cost proposal and other incentives contained therein.
The textbook adoption proposal and resolution will be formally presented to the SLPS Special Administrative Board at their monthly meeting on 
_____________at 6:00 p.m., in Room 108 at 801 North 11th Street.  It is important for a representative of the company to be available at both presentations.

Please feel free to contact the Executive Director of Curriculum and Instruction, Paula Knight, at 314-345-4557 or Paula.Knight@slps.org.
Sincerely,
Paula Knight,

Executive Director of Curriculum and Instruction






